
3rd February 2020 
 
 
Dear Class One Families,  
 
My name is Miss Eleanor Collins and I will be working here, at Sand Hutton 
Primary School, until the end of March. Currently, I am a trainee teacher, in 
the final year of my Primary Education degree at York St. John University.  
 
Last week was my first full week in Class One and I thoroughly enjoyed it. 
Throughout last week, I have been getting to know Mrs Scott and Mrs 
Darling, and of course, all of your wonderful children who are all little rays 
of sunshine! 
 
Please feel free to say ‘hello’ and introduce yourself during drop off and pick 
up time, as it would be great to put some names to faces! 
 
I look forward to speaking to you. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Collins 
 
 

 
 


